From: Lott, Cornelia C. [mailto:Cornelia.Lott@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Monday, August 21, 2017 9:36 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Third Party Travel

Good Morning,

Commander Cornelia C. Lott of the Chicago Police Department was selected to serve as an assessor for I/O Solutions Consultants in the Dallas Police Department Promotional Exam process. 

The Chicago Police Department was requested by I/O Solutions to participate in this process with all expenses funded by I/O Solutions. The assessment process occurred in Dallas, Texas from 14 – 18 August 2017. Commander Lott did not receive any honorarium for this travel. 

